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Hello!  
 
The Fisher College Library provides access to numerous databases with thousands of full-text articles that 
support the curriculum, and they are available to the Fisher College community regardless of location – for 
free!  
 
Directions for Accessing the Fisher College Library Databases 
 

1. Go to the Fisher College Library Website at www.fisher.edu/library. 

 
2. Scroll down to the “The Six Pack,” and click on the link for “Online Databases.” 

 
  

 
 
 

 

 

http://www.fisher.edu/library


  Created 1/17/14; Updated 9/14/22 

2. Unless you are using a networked computer on campus, you are considered a remote user. When 
available, select “Click here for remote access.”  If a remote link is not available, when you click on the 
database you want to access, you will be prompted to enter your Fisher College Library barcode. If you 
are a member of the Fisher College community (student, faculty, or staff) and you do not have your 
Fisher College Library barcode, please contact us at library@fisher.edu.  Note: Your Fisher College 
Library barcode begins with "256."  

 

3. Library barcodes allow you to access databases as well as place “holds” on materials owned by Fisher 
College or by any of the member Libraries of the Metro-Boston Library Network. See the “Fisher 
BiblioCommons Instruction Guide” for more information. Members of the Fisher College 
community may access any of the databases available remotely through the Boston Public Library 
(https://www.bpl.org/online-resources/) using a Fisher College Library barcode and a PIN, which has 
been set as the last four digits of your library barcode.   
 

If you have any questions, or are having trouble using the databases, please call us at 617-236-

8875, or e-mail us at library@fisher.edu. 
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